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2024 Rural Electric Youth Tour 
to Washington, D.C. 

Application 
Ouachita Electric Cooperative Corporation 

Sponsor 
On June 15-21, 2024, Ouachita Electric Cooperative, along with the state’s 16 other electric 
cooperatives, will provide an all-expense-paid trip to the nation’s capital for a selected 
group of high school juniors from Arkansas. To apply as a delegate from Ouachita Electric 
Cooperative, please fill out the application. Applicants must be high school juniors during 
the 2023-2024 school year and must be members of Ouachita Electric Cooperative. 
Interviews will be scheduled with each applicant. The winner will be selected by impartial, 
qualified judges. Return this application to Angie McLendon, Youth Tour Coordinator, 
Ouachita Electric Cooperative Corporation, P.O. Box 877, Camden, AR 71711-0877 by 
March 1, 2024.  Phone: 870-837-3615  amclendon@oecc.com  
COVID-19 safety precautions and CDC guidelines will be followed. Youth Tour will follow 
pandemic travel guidelines set by the airlines, Washington, D.C. and Virginia. COVID-19 
vaccination cards may be required. 
 
Name:________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Address:_____________________________________________________ 
 
 
City, State and Zip:____________________________________________ 
 
 
Age:____Date of Birth:__________ Contact Number:  _______________ 
 
Email address: ________________________________________________ 
 
 
Parents names:________________________________________________ 
 
 
School you attend:______________________________________________ 
 
School-related activities:_________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________ 
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